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Copy of Circuolar letter No. 15837-7GS-62/39797, dated the 8th November, 1962 from the Chief Secretary
to Government Punjab, to all Heads of Depariments, ete., ete.

Subject :—Eradication of corrupt practices among officials.

Government is of the opinicn that the Establishment clerksin all the Departments have
great scope for reésorting to corruption.  You are accordingly desired to post officials of proved inte-

grity to such posts.
2. The receipt of this letter may be acknowledged.
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